
Please plan to participate to learn more about COVID-19 in our community and
best practices for preventing the spread. The presentation will include Questions

and Answers.  This event is open to all child care providers in Martin County.

Martin County Collaborative COVID-19 Provider Meeting
Friday, August 7th from 12:30PM-1:30PM 

Panelists: 
Carol Ann Wegener-Vitani, Martin County Department of Health
Linda Halpin, Child Care Regulation Supervisor, Circuits 18 & 19

Visit www.elcirmo.org for more information.

Join us virtually:
https://www.gotomeet.me/ELCIRMO/covid

You can also dial in using your phone. 
United States: +1 (224) 501-3412 

Access Code: 848-136-749

https://www.elcirmo.org/event/martin-county-collaborative-covid-19-provider-meeting/
https://www.gotomeet.me/ELCIRMO/irc-covid-19-provider-meeting

